Dear xxxxxxx
Your request for a letter of recommendation from our firm cannot be granted.  While the work that you performed for us was always satisfactory, we do not feel that it would be fair to either you or our firm to evaluate your capabilities based on a two month tenure of employment.

If any inquiries are made of us, we will reply most favorably.  We wish you the best of luck in the future.

